
WEBINAR
U.S. LEADERSHIP ON THE 
INTERNATIONAL SUPERHIGHWAY

Benefits and Accomplishments from 
U.S. Participation in the World Road 
Association 2016 – 2019 Cycle

Thursday, December 10, 2020
11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. ET / 8:30 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. PT

Join us to hear from Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) and American Association 

of State Highway and Transportation Officials 
(AASHTO) leadership on the value and benefits of 

participation in the World Road Association 2016-2019 
cycle. A selection of U.S. delegates will also showcase 
key accomplishments from the cycle, highlight relevance 
to the U.S. transportation community, explore future 
trends, and share opportunities for the transportation 

community on how to get involved.

Remarks by:
Tom Everett 
Executive Director, FHWA

Jim Tymon 
Executive Director, AASHTO

Patrick Malléjacq 
Secretary General, PIARC 
(World Road Association)

Neil Pedersen 
Executive Director, Transportation 
Research Board

Presentations and Live Panel Q&A by:
Dr. John Milton 
State Safety Engineer, Washington Department 
of Transportation

Dr. Bijan Khaleghi 
State Bridge Design Engineer, Washington 
Department of Transportation

Dr. Joseph Hartmann 
Director, Office of Bridges and Structures, FHWA

Tiffany Julien 
Transportation Specialist, FHWA

Moderated by:
Leslie Wright 
Director, Office of 
International Programs, 
FHWA

Why should I participate?
This webinar will provide information to U.S. transportation industry participants across all organizational levels and disciplines:
� Understand of the benefits and value of participation in the World Road Association (WRA)

� Understand how the U.S. delegates disseminate information to the industry

� Learn about key accomplishments of the 2016-2019 WRA cycle and relevance to the U.S. highway transportation community

� Identify the future trends and opportunities for the transportation community on how to get involved

How do I participate?  REGISTER TODAY 

Questions? Contact MaryAnn.Carpenter@dot.gov
The webinar is free of charge but requires online advance registration. Webinar attendees are eligible to receive professional 
development credits for participation.

https://collaboration.fhwa.dot.gov/dot/fhwa/WC/Lists/Seminars/DispForm.aspx?ID=2610
mailto:MaryAnn.Carpenter@dot.gov



